Date: 20/10/2016 11:17
To: "Clare Skeels"<Clare.Skeels@north-herts.gov.uk>
Subj: North Hertfordshire Local Plan 
To all Parish Clerks, 
We would like to thank those of you who were able to send a representative to our session on ‘Making Effective Representations to the Local Plan’ at the District Council last night. A copy of the slides used in the presentation is now attached for your information. I have also attached the general guidelines that the District Council has published on its website to guide responses to the Local Plan. 

You should now have received, in a separate email, your log-in details to access our online consultation software.

 

Further to the advice given by the Planning Advisory Service last night, and some of the questions asked in response, the Local Plan is supported by a wide-range of evidence and information. This is available by following the links from http://www.north-herts.gov.uk/localplan. Wider reference material that may be of assistance includes:

 

· The report and appendices considered by Cabinet in September 2016 which explain the key influences upon the plan, including a summary explanation of all the relevant evidence studies: http://web.north-herts.gov.uk/aksnherts/users/public/admin/kab14.pl?operation=s_ubmit&meet=104&cmte=CAB&grpid=public&arc=71 

· The National Planning Policy Framework and accompanying practice guidance: http://planningguidance.communities.gov.uk/ 

· The Government’s database showing plan progress for all authorities. This can be used to identify authorities who have recently had their Local Plans examined or adopted: https://www.gov.uk/guidance/local-plans
· A digest of planning case law relating to the NPPF which is provided free of charge by http://www.landmarkchambers.co.uk/nppf  

In providing these links, the District Council is placing no particular emphasis upon them or, in the case of external content, providing any endorsement. Further studies or information which are not specifically identified above may be equally relevant in developing any response you may wish to make to the Local Plan. However, we hope you find this information of use. 

If you have any further queries, please contact local.plans@north-herts.gov.uk. 
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